
 

 

Oslo, Norway – December 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Media Reports regarding WR and Wiik 
 
 
There are media reports that WR has resolved its disputes with former executive Gunnar Ryan Wiik.    The 
Company can confirm that it is in the process of resolving these matters, and will provide an update to all 
shareholders if and when a final agreement is reached. 
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